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 If you know of any housebound parishioner or anybody else who might be interested in this             
Newsletter please give them a copy.   

 

The Community Café  
 

The Community Café is a charity based initiative opening soon, run by 
volunteers from the community and everyone is welcome. Training will 
be provided to volunteers and a budget will be allocated for HACCP 
training in particular. This work may be of specific interest to people in-
terested in catering, social work, education, childcare, garden-
ing,  community work, pastoral or befriending. Volunteering may open 
doors to other ventures and initiatives. The Community Café will provide 
healthy, seasonal & nutritious food at cost price allowing all communities 
to have access to affordable food. We will have an adjoining community 
urban garden part funded by DCC which will welcome all individuals to 
care for it. Classes on cooking, culture & seasonal appreciation will also 
be on offer.  
 

The café will be as diverse as its volunteers! 

 
Beaumont Hospital Annual Memorial Service 

 
Beaumont Hospital is holding its annual ecumenical  

memorial service in early November. 
This will be held over two days: 

On Saturday Nov 3rd for those who died between September 
2011 and February 2012; on Sunday Nov 4th for those who 

died between March and September 2012. 
both services will be at 3 p.m. 

Cemetery Sunday  
 

A Memorial Mass will take place at Deansgrange Cemetery  
on  

Sunday 4th November at 3 p.m.   
The Mass will be led by the Salvatorian Fathers and Concelebrants,  

music provided by the Sallynoggin Choir.   
All welcome 
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   Annual Mass  
for Deceased Parishioners 

 

Tuesday 13th November  
at 7.30 p.m. 

 
This Mass will be offered for all our parishioners who have died 
during the past year.   
 
The month of November is a special time of the year when we as 
Christians remember and pray for all those who have died. 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord   
and let perpetual light shine upon them.   

Altar List of the Dead Envelopes 
 

The parish Altar List of the Dead envelopes are available at the back 
of the church and in William Street porch.  When completed they can 
be placed in the collection baskets during the weekend masses or put 
into the box at the Altar rails or handed into the parish office. 
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 A Novena in honour of St. Martin de Porres  
 

 A Novena in Honour of St. Martin de Porres  
will take place in St. Saviour’s, Dominic Street,  

starting  
Friday 26th October until the 3rd November.  

All are welcome.   

Next Copper Coin Collection 
 

Saturday 10th November 
 
 

 If your copper coins are not collected please  
contact sacristy 8554078. 

   St Francis Hospice, Raheny. 
  

Dear Friends, 
 
On behalf of St. Francis Hospice please accept  our deepest thanks for 
the proceeds of €440.00 from your Coffee Morning in aid of St. Fran-
cis Hospice,  well done to all.. 
 
We hope you had a very enjoyable morning . 
 
As you are aware the continued provision and expansion of hospice 
services is vital. It is so important that we continue to strive together 
to ensure that the hospice is there for members of our community 
 
Your support will help us to create funds so that patients and families 
will experience compassionate caring at a deep physical, spiritual and 
emotional level at a time when patients and families are at most need. 
  
Fundraising/Projects Manager. 
Dee Kinnane. 

Family Offering Envelopes 
 
By now you should have received your Family Offering Envelopes if 
you have not please contact you distributor or the parish secretary. 
This is our main support for the upkeep of the church, we would like 
to thank all those who contribute. As you are well aware every cent 
counts, so if you wish to contribute please contact the parish office or 
one of the collectors. Your support is very much appreciated.  
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